
 
 

336 E. Hoover Ave.  Fall Creek, WI 54742   (715) 877-1000 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT of FALL CREEK 

 

 

Dear families, 

 

When the threat of severe weather forces us to close school for the day we relay that 

information in a number of ways. If school should have to close, the following forms of 

communication are used to keep everyone informed: 

 

Social Media-All closings will be posted on our Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 

accounts: 

 

Facebook- www.facebook.com/fccrickets 

@fccrickets on Twitter and Instagram 

 

App Notification: Get the Fall Creek App for iOS and Android by going to 

http://www.fallcreek.k12.wi.us/parents/ 

 

Remind-We send a text message through Remind to indicate school will be closed.  You 

can access Remind by texting the message @fccrickets to 81010. 

 

Email Communication- Our email draws right from Skyward.  If you are the primary 

contact in the system you will receive an email.   

 

Voice Call- We also have the capability to voice call through Skyward.  Again, if you 

are the primary contact you will receive a call. 

 

Local News/Radio-WEAU and WQOW get the first reports from us.   

 

Our job is to keep your student safe.  There are times we will miss on the weather, but 

we always keep the safety of students at the forefront of what we do. We hope the 

multiple layers of communication can help get the word to everyone in a quick and 

consistent manner.  If you believe the weather is not safe for your student to travel, 

please keep them home. Weather related absences are considered “excused”. Thank you 

for your continued support of our programs…your connection to our building means so 

much to everyone in the Fall Creek community.  Go Crickets! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bradley Ceranski 

Superintendent 

Fall Creek School District 


